
EXHIBIT 3 



Candace Shofstall 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Richard Finnigan <rickfinn@localaccess.com> 
Monday, June 15, 2020 9:09 AM 
Candace Shofstall 
FW: Electronic billing 

From: Kermode, Danny (UTC) [mailto:danny.kermode@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 4:22PM 
To: 'Richard Finnigan' 
Subject: RE: Electronic billing 

Yes, I have it on my to do list. I talked to Greg Kopta and he seemed to like the idea. There is interest in opening up the 
water rules in general. I was thinking that once we were "normal" again, I could attack it .. but I'm not seeing "normal" in 
the headlights. 
Frankly, I will have to think about just doing it in our virtual world. 
Thanks for the nudge ... I have testimony due tomorrow .. but let me talk to those in power (Mark V) and get his take 
again on just moving forward. 

Since I'm writing ... 
RVW deferred taxes- I have touched base with Washington Water on the deferred taxes .. they are researching their 
options and plan to get back to me next week. 

Blue Rock- Talked to our AGs and the said they need to see the probate ruling. Here is the discussion, if probate gave 
Iliad Inc. to the new family members ... there is no ownership change, if however probate gave Iliad water to them ... 
there is an ownership change and notice should be given to the commission. Does that work for you? It seems too easy, 
or have I missed the issue? 

Danny Kermode CPA 
Assistant Director for Water and Transportation 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
ph: 360.664.1253 I danny.kermode@utc.wa.gov 

From: Richard Finnigan <rickfinn@localaccess.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 9:27 AM 
To: Kermode, Danny (UTC) <danny.kermode@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: Electronic billing 

Danny, any more thought about opening a rule making to authorize electronic billing for water companies? 


